
   

  

 
 
August 21, 2019 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Puget Sound Energy for Transfer of Property – 

Shuffleton Surplus Property – Do Not Redocket - Filed Electronically 
 Docket UE-190606 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-190606 a cover 
letter to replace the cover letter accompanying PSE’s July 16, 2019 filing.     
 
This substitute filing is being made to replace certain information that was included in the 
original cover letter.  Namely, the revised cover letter replaces the estimated buyer’s sales costs 
with the estimated seller’s sales costs and it only presents the estimated pre-tax gain on the sale, 
as over time, it will be the pre-tax gain that is returned to customers upon Commission approval.   
 
Please contact me for additional information about this filing.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 
susan.free@pse.com 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 
Attachment:     
Cover Letter dated July 16, 2019 
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